
 
 
 
 

Palm Springs Unified School District 
Palm Springs, CA 

Public Notice 
 
Palm Springs Unified School District (PSUSD) hereby gives notice pursuant to PSUSD procedure guidelines to notify all 
interested parties the projects described below will be brought to the Board of Education for review on June 25th, 
2024 at 6:00pm located at the PSUSD Board Room, 150 District Center Drive, Palm Springs, CA 92264. 
 
Project Location and Description: 
 
The project is located at the following campus: 
Cielo Vista Charter, 650 S. Paseo Dorotea, Palm Springs, CA  92264. 
 
The project will include as part of the ongoing improvements at Cielo Vista Charter, the Palm Springs Unified School 
District is proposing to install a restroom building, two metal shade and two fabric structures on the campus 
playground.   
A copy of the project renderings is available at the Facilities Planning & Development Department, 150 District Center 
Drive, Palm Springs and on our website at www.psusd.us.  
Questions and comments mab be submitted to:  facilities_planning@psusd.us.  Written comments and suggestions 
must be received by June 21, 2024.  The comments and suggestions received will be shared with the Board of 
Education (“Board”) at the June 25, 2024, meeting.  The Board meetings are held at the District Office, 150 District 
Center Drive, Palm Springs and begin at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Date:  June 3, 2024 
 
To Be Published:  June 12, 2024 
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